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Learning Continues! 
 

• Kindergarten students had a lesson on how to 

read and understand non-fiction text. 

• Our 2nd graders learned how to infer 

information about the plot from a characters 

words or actions 

• 4th grade students are learning about the 

Constitution and historical Philadelphia 

• Book Club meetings are being held 

• 7th graders are studying the Holocaust and 

the effect of propaganda in Germany during 

World War ll. 

• 6th graders are learning about Greek Myths 

and how the lessons they teach transcend 

time. 

 

 

 

 



On the (Virtual) Horizon 

• 8th Grade Academic Awards 

Ceremony (June 9, 7pm) 

• PRIDE Breakfast (June12, 8am) 

• 8th Grade Graduation (June 18, 

7pm) 

• Field Days 

• Assemblies 

• Clap Outs 

 

 



The Road Ahead 

• Information for parents 

about how we will 

measure student progress 

• Information for parents 

regarding the middle 

school math placement 

process 

• A survey to measure the 

successes and challenges 

of Distance Learning. 

 



The Road Ahead 

• Re-Opening Committee to 

assess what we need to 

open safely 

• Planning for reopening. 

Governor Murphy has 

indicated that we will have 

guidelines by mid-June. 

 






